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Buildings and Grounds Committee Meeting 
Minutes of Monday, May 2, 2022 

 
The Buildings and Grounds Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, 
May 2, 2022, at 4:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford, WI 53034. 
 
Present: John Bohonek, Chair; Clint Bushey, Principal; and Heather Cramer, District Administrator 

 
 

New Business: 

 

 Maintenance and Staffing Update—The committee discussed the custodial opening.   

 Future Facilities Planning/Timeline—The committee reviewed the RFQ’s received.  There were 7 that came in.  Those 

submitted included CD Smith, CG Schmidt, Kraemer Brothers, Maas Construction, Performance Services, Kraus-

Anderson, and Miron.  The board will select those to move forward in interviews on May 9 at 6:30.   

 Summer 2022 Project Planning—The district is looking to put all summer school classes at JHE except for tech ed and 

fitness.  This will allow for cleaning at the HS in June.  The projects being considered are: tiling and edging in the locker 

rooms at the HS, painting at JHE, classroom paint touch-ups, exterior foundation work at HS, and parking lot 

maintenance.   

 Current building maintenance issues/concerns—Mr. Bohonek asked to get quotes for new glass for the sign at the HS.  

We are waiting on bids for the two water heaters at both buildings.   

 

 


